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Subject: 
Request for information and cooperation

Dear Dennis,

In December 2002, we sent a liaison statement to Wi-Fi Alliance announcing the formation of the WLAN Interworking Group (WIG). Since then we have moved forward with our activities in light of growing interest within IEEE 802.11. 

WIG has established liaisons with 3GPP and other relevant bodies in order to develop appropriate functionality on the WLAN side of the WLAN-3GPP interworking architecture. We anticipate that by July 2003 we shall have a draft skeleton document ready. It is also our intent to work closely with our colleagues within other organizations such as Wi-Fi Alliance and 3GPP2.
WLAN in the Public Access space is very much related with WLAN-WWAN interworking. It is our understanding that Wi-Fi Alliance has activities ongoing in the WLAN Public Access area, e.g. the Public Access phase II and Getting Connected Task Groups. In order to leverage that work and to align our work we would very much appreciate information about the work plans of those groups as well as about the possibilities to share documents. 

In the spirit of cooperation, we would also like to invite delegates of Wi-Fi Alliance to the Singapore and future IEEE 802.11 meetings to further this effort. We provide the details of the two next meetings below:

IEEE Interim Meeting, May 11-16th, 2003, Singapore

IEEE Plenary Meeting, July 20-25th, 2003, San Francisco, California, USA

We look forward to your response to this liaison statement and hopefully a close cooperative relationship with the Wi-Fi Alliance. 
Best Regards

Stuart J. Kerry, Teik-Kheong Tan

Submission
page 1 
TK Tan, Philips Semiconductors


_1093214511.bin

_1093214530.bin

